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“Do your little bit of good where you are; it’s those little bits of good put together that
overwhelm the world.” Desmond Tutu

TESTING
Thank you to all of our families who ensured our students arrived well rested with full stomachs
and a positive “we’ve got this” attitude as we began our NJSLA testing this week. The students
were confident in their abilities as they applied their learning in a digital format.  IF your student
was absent during this week’s testing window, we will be pulling them in small groups to make

up any sessions that were missed.   We have completed the math requirement and will be
moving on to ELA next week.

Are you relocating this summer?
If so, please let us know as soon as possible.  This notice allows us to process information and

paperwork in a timely manner supporting a smooth transition to your new school district.  As
always, reach out with any questions or concerns.  Happy to help.

Take a look…..
Last night the Board of Education hosted a comprehensive presentation on a bond proposal

which will significantly enhance the life of each and every student in the district.  Whether it is air
conditioning in LCJSMS, the expansion and reallocation of instructional space to meet the
needs of our learners or updates and upkeep of our outstanding facilities - please take a

moment to log on and view the meeting.  You will also hear about SEF grant awards along with
meeting a few newly hired members of the Franklin Faculty including Mrs. Esther Loor, our new

Principal, Mrs. Jill Mills our new Librarian and Ms. Ashley McMahon, a new member of our
elementary teaching faculty.

Have a wonderful, safe weekend.
Mrs. Tierney


